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But I trust in your unfailing love; my heart rejoices in your salvation. 
I will sing the Lord’s praise, for he has been good to me.

Psalms 13: 5-6 NIV

Anne Campbell
NFTD, Newsletter Coordinator



From the Secretariat

Greetings Community,

I hope all of you are adapting to our social distancing amid this pandemic we
are experiencing right now and are remaining encouraged.

As hard as it is to have our Executive Committee vote again to postpone the Fall
Tres Dias weekends to the Spring, it is obvious that the Lord is faithful. Our main
concern always has been, and always will be, for the safety of our community as
well as the safety of all those who live near and around the campground. We
also abide by the Florida regulations of limiting the numbers of people in an
assembly to 50. I know that we are a community that serves and prays, and I
would ask you to continue to pray for Rodney Whitfield and Anne Lisk, as well
as their teams, who were so excited to serve. I know that our steps are ordered
by God and I truly believe there will be an extra sweet anointing on the
weekends in his timing.

We have an incredible community and I want all of you to know that it wouldn't
be the same without all of you. Let us continue to be the hands and feet of
Christ during this time and let your light shine to all the world.

Blessings,

Judy Kirk,

Chairman of NFTD



Faith and Deeds
James 2: 14-17 (NIV)

14 What good is it, my brothers and sisters, if someone claims to have faith but
has no deeds? Can such faith save them? 15 Suppose a brother or a sister is
without clothes and daily food. 16 If one of you says to them, “Go in peace;
keep warm and well fed,” but does nothing about their physical needs, what
good is it?17 In the same way, faith by itself, if it is not accompanied by action,
is dead.

Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

As we go back into our environments, we will find many people that need a kind
loving note, text, call, email, spoken word or a simple smile of encouragement.
May we be a community that loves God’s people the way He does. Each of you
are lovable and you are loved. Boldly share His love to others and receive His
love through others in your life.

I thank God for you being in my life!

DeColores,

Barry Mason, Community Spiritual Director



NFTD Women’s #62
Tres Dias Family, 

Weekend #62, when it happens will be phenomenal! Not only will it be a reunion on the
campground, but I believe there will be a REVIVAL, a renewal of our faith, worship and
focus!

I believe His will for us, and for team, is to be in His Word and be in one accord. In the next
few months, the Women’s team of NFTD #62 will have the opportunity to participate in a
Bible Study together, possibly two. Studying His Word, growing together spiritually and
staying in one accord will make our team even stronger and keep our focus on Him!

The weekend is not canceled, only postponed. Let’s look at the extra time as a time for
growth, as a blessing, and use it constructively. We can delve into His Word, pray and come
together as never before.

I want to thank the Secretariat for loving our community and having our safety in
mind. Thank you for listening to Holy Spirit and drawing strength from Him when facing the
hard decisions.

Most of all, I want to thank all of you for your continued prayers. Please continue to pray for
the candidates God is raising up and their families. Also pray for the teams, for Rodney,
Annie, David and myself and our families as we continue to look for and listen to His
direction.

His timing is always perfect and good! Soon, very soon, we will be on that campground! We
will be united, standing firm in His strength and on His promises, for such a time as this!

Much love and blessings,

Anne



Pre-Weekend Couple
Hello Family,

It is with a heavy heart that the Secretariat voted to postpone weekend #62. We
will move the weekend to the Spring of 2021. Our timing isn’t always God’s timing.
We trust that all things work together for the good of those who love Him!
Remember the enemy has already been defeated and if God is for us who can be
against us? NEVER GIVE UP! Weekend #62 will happen, and we know amazing
things are going to take place. To God be the Glory!

“And let us not grow weary while doing good, for in due season we shall reap if we 
do not lose heart.” Galatians 6:9 NKJV

Please pray for Anne and Rodney as they navigate these uncharted waters, and as 
they reach out to their teams! Encourage them! Love covers all things!!!!

Patrick & Melissa Smith

Pre-Weekend Couple



Prayer Palanca
These are the communities who have scheduled weekends in September. Please 
keep each of them in your prayers that God is glorified on the weekends, and 

that lives will forever be changed. PLEASE NOTE: These weekends were posted before 
limitations were put in place due to the Coronavirus Pandemic. Please check with the 
communities to determine when their weekends will resume:.

• 17-Sep-2020 Tres Dias of Maine Women’s #131
Jaimy Friedrich; Palanca Coordinator
Tel: 207-522-6385
Email: horsecrazy215@yahoo.com

• 24-Sep-2020 South East Texas Tres Dias Men’s #29
Alison Ikard; Palanca Chair
Tel: 281-799-6432
Email: palanca@settd.org
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